

Deb Post <deb.post@celinaschools.org>

Retirement

Deb Post <Deb.Post@celinaschools.org>

Sat, Oct 30, 2021 at 1:30 PM

To: Ken Schmiesing <Ken.Schmiesing@celinaschools.org>, Jenna Hodge <Jenna.Hodge@celinaschools.org>, Phil Metz <Phil.Metz@celinaschools.org>, Tracey Dammeyer <tracey.dammeyer@celinaschools.org>, Cathy Brotherton <Cathy.Brotherton@celinaschools.org>

Please accept my resignation as a Teacher's Assistant at Celina Intermediate School, effective 01-01-2022, as I take on a new title of "retired".

I've been at Celina Intermediate School since 2005 and I have worked 21 years in education. I'll treasure my years supporting students and feel I've made a positive impact on the students I've served.

At this time, my heart is being called to be there for my family, and be able to support them in their needs. I'm looking forward to spending time with all my grandchildren, as number sixteenth will be arriving soon.

Thank you Des Post